
Project Update: March 2018 
 
The site visit for detection of salamander was done in three different seasons of the year. 
For the first and second time the team was unable to detect the species in considered 
area of the project. At the third survey during winter season, the Paghman salamander 
was detected by team members and identified. All physical measurement was done at 
the spot and the specimen was released back to its niche. 
 

 
The specimen was collected form the shades shrubs in cool site of Paghman near 
tributaries of Paghman stream in 34° 36´ 54.03´´ N and 68° 54´ 45.98´´ at the elevation of 
2634.99 meters.  
 


